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November 13, 1958

Mr. Robert E. Brinlnman
Senior Regional Licensing Reviewer
Isotopes Branch
Division of Licensing and Regulation
Atomic Energy Commission
1717 H Street, N. W.
Washington 25, D. C.

Subject: Testing of Cesium-137 Sources for Leakage
Your File No. L&R:IB:JMB (5-682-3)

Dear Mr. Brinkman:

This will refer to your letter of November 3, 1958,
in regard to Le ak Testing of our Ohiart Gauges
operating under License No. 5-682-3. This is the
source unit which we have at our plant at Ada, Oklahoma.

We are now placing a purchase order for the Leak
Testing service offered by the Ohmart Corporation. it
will be our practice to use the Ohmart Corporation Leak
Testing service at all of the plants where we are using
slurry density gauges.

Sincerely yours,

S. A. Gre.en cort
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